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  Term 3 Week 7 2nd September 2020 

COMING EVENTS 

Tuesday 8th September 
P & C Meeting 10am via Zoom 

Wednesday 9th September 
Warners Bay McDonalds Drive-Thru Fundraiser  6 - 7pm 

Thursday 10th September 
Pyjama Day 

Every Friday (until 18th September) 
Dance2bfit 

Friday 25th September 
Last day of Term 3 

Monday 12th October 
First day of Term 4 (staff and students) 

Tuesday 27th October 
School Photos  

Permission Notes Sent Home and 
Payments Due 

Overdue 

Dance2bfit $36 
Note and payment overdue 

Publishing Student Information Note 
Sent home if student hadn’t previously returned this note 

First Aid Treatment Note 
Sent home if student hadn’t previously returned this note 

Principal’s Message 

School Excellence In Action  

Strategic Improvement Plan 2021 - 2024 

All NSW schools are now entering a new planning 
cycle. Cardiff North Public School staff are currently 
analysing our school’s evidence of school 
excellence, against the School Excellence 
Framework. It is exciting to celebrate our school’s 
progression and achievements within the current 
school planning cycle. Our Curriculum and Wellbeing 
Teams are also analysing our current school trend 
data for areas of interest to explore further within our 
next strategic improvement plan.  

As part of this new planning cycle, the school 
executive will meet with all key bodies within our 
school community to ensure a thorough, 
collaborative consultation process occurs.   

The school executive will meet with Parliamentarians 
next week, as a focus group, to ask them key 
questions around what students want for the future of 
their school. 

The school executive will also organise for a future 
ZOOM session with our P&C, School Aboriginal 
Education group and local Aboriginal Education 
Consultancy Group.  

All students, staff and parents will also be given the 
opportunity to contribute to this collaborative process 
by completing future Tell Them from Me Surveys and 
internal Google Forms surveys. Links to complete 
these surveys will be advertised in the coming 
Bulletins. 

P & C and Parliament Initiatives to help raise 
money for more Playground Sports Equipment 

Our P&C, together with our student leaders, have 
worked together to plan for the purchasing of more 
playground sports equipment to enhance the 
wellbeing of our students. The school and P&C will 
both contribute funds to this project. Both 5/6 classes 
have used their Maths time in recent weeks to 
source playground equipment with all grades in 
mind. The school leaders have presented their 
purchasing ideas to the school yesterday. Please 
see details of what they are proposing later in the 
Bulletin. We are extremely grateful for this 
collaborative effort to help our students. 
 

……..continued 



HEAD LICE 

A number of cases of head lice have been 
reported in classes. This is not a cause for serious 
concern as your child may not be affected, 
however, head lice are extremely contagious. 

In order to determine if your child has been 
infected with head lice, we are asking all parents 
to inspect their child’s hair daily. We suggest that 
you look for the following symptoms or signs that 
would indicate the presence of head lice. 

 

General: child scratching his/her head 
excessively 

On Pillows: fine black powder or pale coloured 
material 

In the hair: signs of lice eggs (nits) - cream or 
coffee coloured specks close to hair 
roots 

Lice: small white or ‘greyish’ parasites the 
approximate size of a pin-head 

 

If you notice any of the above signs or if you 
require any further information, please contact 
your local pharmacy as treatment is readily 
available and easy to apply. The cycle is never 
ending so a vigilant approach is necessary daily. It 
may also be an idea for children with long hair to 
wear it up. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

 

 

 

 

Our rescheduled photo day is Tuesday 27th 
October. New order envelopes wlll be sent home 
with students closer to the date. A copy of MSP 
Photography’s COVID safe procedures as well as 
the price lists is included later in the Bulletin. 

If you had already made an online order earlier in 
the year, there is no need to return another order 
envelope.  

Please contact the school office if you wish to 
confirm your order. 

 

COVID-19 TESTING 

Just a reminder that if your child is unwell with 
symptoms such as fever, cough, sore throat or  
shortness of breath, please arrange for them to be 
tested for COVID-19. Students should only return 
to school once they are symptom free and have 
received a negative COVID-19 test.  

Please email a screenshot of COVID-19 test 
results to cardiffnth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 

 

Principal’s Message continued 

Father’s Day Craft Kits 

Our fantastic P&C members have been busy 
ensuring that all of our classes have their Father’s 
Day Craft items delivered. All students who have 
purchased a kit will be completing them in class 
over the coming days. Items will be sent home with 
students on Friday, in time for Father’s Day. 

PJ Day 

Don’t forget to come to school next Thursday 10th 
September in your pyjamas. Bring a gold coin 
donation to help raise money for new sports 
equipment for the playground. 

Warner’s Bay McDonald’s Fundraiser 

On 9th September between 6-7pm, any purchases 
at Warners Bay McDonald’s Drive-through will 
contribute to our P&C fundraising.  

Please help our P&C and school  by supporting 
these fundraising initiatives. 

 

Have a beautiful week everyone and enjoy the 
Spring weather. 

 

Allyson Corrigan 
 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 
 
 



PARLIAMENTARIANS 
WORKING  

TOGETHER!  
 MORE PLAYGROUND 

 EQUIPMENT IS COMING! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 P&C NEWS 
P&C MEETING 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for  

8th September at 10am 

via Zoom 

Zoom link: https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/63099426548?
pwd=a0toalhZVk4wRUs0SUxzSm1qd0tUQT09 

Meeting ID: 630 9942 6548 

Passcode: 562540 

Next Meeting Agenda: 

 Executive Meeting Minutes discussed including ideas 
raised and actioned including; Developing a P&C 
Strategic Plan 

 Setting further goals for the P & C for using monies 
raised, for increased parent involvement and for 
increasing local community connection 

 Actioning Goals and dividing responsibilities for goals 

 Writing a survey for parents in the format of a Google 
Forms survey around involvement in the P&C 

 Discussing what value we can add to the school in this 
COVID environment? 

 Discussing what support we need to provide our school 
and community at this time? 

The Uniform Shop is now Online! 

Go to https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/  

to place an order using your credit card.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders will be sent home with students twice a week 

School Banking is on 
hold. 

The Canteen  

is currently 

closed.  

https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/63099426548?pwd=a0toalhZVk4wRUs0SUxzSm1qd0tUQT09
https://nsweducation.zoom.us/j/63099426548?pwd=a0toalhZVk4wRUs0SUxzSm1qd0tUQT09
https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/










Sibling Photos 







 

Limited Free Tickets available to Cardiff North students. Please phone Aaron on  
0412 872 396 to receive a discount code which can be used in the registration process 








